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Catherine E. Heigel, Director
Promoting and protecting the health of the public and the environment

June 15, 2016

Aromake Afiegbe

Robert Bosch Tool Corporation
1800 West Central Road
Mount Prospect, IL 60056

RE: Field Sampling and Analysis Plan for Additional Groundwater Investigation
Former Vermont Bosch Site
Fountain Inn, South Carolina
VCC # 05-5613-RP

Dear Mr. Afiegbe:

The South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control (Department) has
reviewed the above referenced Field Sampling and Analysis Plan for Additional Groundwater
Investigation. The Department approves the report based on the information provided in the
June 3, 2016 submittal. Please notify the Department five days before beginning work on site.

After June 15, 2016, I will no longer be the Department contact for this project. Future
correspondence should be directed to my supervisor, R. Gary Stewart, P.E.

If you have any questions or comments, Mr. Stewart can be reached at (803) 898-0778 or
stewarrg@dhec.sc.gov.

Sincerely,

Christopher J. Ramaglia, Project Manager
State Remediation Section
Bureau of Land & Waste Management

CC: R. Gary Stewart, BLWM
Natalie Kirkpatrick, Area Director, Greenville EQC office, Upstate
Paul S. Johnstone, P.G., AMEC Foster Wheeler plc
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